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Dear Trading Parties

We anticipate an increased amount of planned system maintenance in September and will need to use the system before the current 21:00 cutoff on several occasions. We think it best to adopt a consistent running pattern rather that is vary on a day to day basis so the following revised running pattern is to be adopted for September:  

· In week 1 the system will be available from 08:00 to 18:30 Monday to Friday 

· In weeks 2 and 3 the system will be available from 08:00 to 21:00 Monday to Thursday and 08:00 to 18:30 on Fridays 

· In week 4 and week 5 (which runs into October) the pattern will be as per week 1

Should the need arise I will provide advance information about any occasional reversion to the standard Business Day hours.

Please do not send any flows between the closing time and 08:00 the next Business Day as they will be rejected. In practice this means stopping sending flows in advance of cut-off in order to allow the orderly collection of the CMA responses by LPs and SW.  Closing the system means that the LVI is not available for sending flows nor for inspecting information held on the Central System.
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